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I am concerned that changes in this and related bills would reduce money in the state 

general fund for programs for ordinary people.  We have heard that expected federal 

money for such programs may be decreased.  The state budget is already stressed 

even if those losses don’t occur.  The general fund needs money for programs for 

ordinary folk.  Please ensure that estates with large amounts of money do not get 

benefits at cost to everyone else. 


